
DEPARTMENT OF GEOGRAPHY 

ASANSOL GIRLS’ COLLEGE 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to notify that the Department of Geography is going to organize a students awareness program 

on 04/01/2024 at 2:00 p.m. in the department of Geography. All the students are advised to be present 

in the said program positively. 

 

 

Date: 02/01/2024 

 Sd/- 

 Coordinator 

                                                                                                                                      Department of Geography 

                                                                                                                                            Asansol Girls’ College 

 


